


Good, nutritious food and nutritional education are key 
elements of the Holiday Activities and Food programme (HAF).

HAF is a real opportunity to make a difference, to introduce children 
and young people to different foods, to engage them in interesting 
activities to broaden their tastes, improve their health and to get 
them excited about food.

Providers must provide at least one meal each day (breakfast, lunch 
or tea) and all food provided at the holiday club (including snacks) 
must meet school food standards. Providers are also expected to 
provide one element of nutrition education each day at HAF. 

The national funders of HAF (Department for Education) recognise 
meeting these standards can prove challenging, however 
recommend that local authorities make best use of the variety of 
local and national organisations who are available to support them 
and their providers in the delivery of these aspects of the HAF 
programme; and adequately plan and prepare for this.

Food Active have developed a range of resources and training 
designed to support providers of the HAF programme in meeting 
thes e standards, and have been working closely with local 
coordinators since the launch of the programme in 2021. 

'This brochure will highlight the services currently available to 
support your provision. The resources developed and the training 
delivered  is by our team of AfN* registered nutritionists 
(*Association for Nutrition).



GOOD FOOD FOR THE HOLIDAYS TOOLKIT
�‡ Developed in consultation with providers in 2021, the Good Food 

for the Holidays toolkit is designed to support delivery 
organisations for the HAF programme in the provision of healthy, 
delicious meals and a range of engaging food and nutrition 
activities over the holidays.

�‡ The toolkit has been accessed by over 1,000 providers across 
England.

�‡ The toolkit is available to access virtually, however printed copies 
are also available. 

�‡ Licences start at £45.00 per provider, however discounts are 
available for coordinators purchasing multiple licences. 

The toolkits have been a welcomed 
resource for our HAF providers in 
Wakefield. It has inspired providers with 
new, simple, and fun ways of encouraging 
children, young people and families to try 
new food that they would not necessarily 
have eaten before.

HAF Coordinator

The HAF Toolkit was 
excellent and gave all of 
our coaches new ideas to 
plan nutritional education 
or to add value to their 
existing plans & resources

HAF Provider


